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Paulette Michener Bockert 

January 22, 2020 
 
Senator Steve Wilson 
Chairman 
The Ohio Senate Energy and Public UƟliƟes CommiƩee 
 
Ref: SB‐234 
 
Dear Senator Wilson, 
 
I am wriƟng this leƩer to let you know I am in favor of passing SB‐234, to allow vot‐
ers in my township, as well as those in other townships in Ohio, to determine if in‐
dustrial wind turbine projects should be completed.  We, as property owners and 
ciƟzens of Ohio, should be allowed to voice our assent or descent regarding this vol‐
aƟle issue.   
 
The placement of wind turbines in our vicinity will impact our living condiƟons as 
well as those of the wildlife in our area.  They will drasƟcally affect our property val‐
ues, also.  Therefore, it should be our decision if they are to be allowed in close 
proximity to our homes. 
 
I respecƞully submit this leƩer for your consideraƟon. 
 
 

 
 


